


Melrose Area Chamber of Commerce

General Membership Meeting

January 19th, 2017 at Melrose High School

Call to Order at 12:05 pm

Introductions 

Approve Minutes of December 15 Meeting

Motion to Approve – Joe Fuechtmann            Second – Stacey Austing-Jacobson         Motion Carried

Approve Treasurer’s Report

Financial Report

Motion to Approve – Marty W.            Second – Gerry Gilbertson       Motion Carried 

Ongoing Business:
1. Riverfest – Looking for chairs for committees. Jennifer will email out open spots.  Switch band is booked for Saturday and Los Diamantes is booked for Friday.
2. Membership Drive-66 members currently of which 8 are new members.  
3. Spring Expo- Saturday, April 8th 9-2. 17 vendors so far.  Just for Kix, Bounce House and Tae Kwon Do are booked. Forms are on website.
4. Career Fair- will be in April sometime.
New Business:

1. Paint Party Fundraiser February 4th-Saturday, Cornerstone at 1pm.  Money to go to general chamber fund.

2. Beautification Flower Pots-Last year we lost money.  Sophie will head the watering schedule and a committee.  We should put Chamber logo and business sponsor name in each pot.
Committee Reports:
1. Economic Development – Mike Creelman –400 block demo will begin again next week

2. Publicity/ Marketing – Marlene Blommel/ Corey Sand -- Nothing

3. Agriculture –  Joe Fuechtmann -- Nothing

4. Membership - Vicky Herkenhoff  -- Nothing

5. Education- Stacey Austing-Jacobson – YES Group is doing a shoe drive
6. Legislative- Mike Brethorst -nothing.

Other Business:

1. Open Discussion

a. Melrose Lion’s Breakfast is January 22nd at Meire Grove Church.

b. St. Mary’s Church is working on codes for the architect and committees will be set up next week.

c. Melrose Resource Guide is being put together right now.

d. Hospital tours are available-sign up with Julie.

e. Stacey is looking for girls for the HS Golf Team
2. Next General Membership Meeting –February 16th
Adjourn:   

Motion to Adjourn – Sophie Sabinash      Second – Marty W.
   Adjourned at 12:47 pm

Respectfully Submitted:  Missy Traeger, Secretary
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